From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 1:01:49 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:41 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Mallory Morrow

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I acknowledge that my message will have very little of any effect. All I have to say is, we pay the highest hydro
rates in the country. When the is enough finally enough? Families are having to choose between feeding their
families or heating their homes. You ultra-rich seem to have no cap on your greediness. Shame on you.

-- Attachment --





